
From: Pat Pilgrim
To: Oscar Howell; Susan Bonnell; Heather Predham; Sharon Smith; 

Louise Jones; Nebojsa Denic; 
Subject: Contacting Patients
Date: November-15-07 12:07:56 PM

Just to keep you updated.  Of the 15 results we have back…
● 6 confirmed negative have been contacted by Heather and Nancy 
● 1 is from Western and Nash will look after notifying them of the results 
● Of the 8 who converted, Sharon is pulling charts on 6 of those who are 

patients of oncologists and we will talk to the oncologists today about notifying 
these patients.  We do know that 3 of these 6 were already on Tamoxifen. 

● The other 2 of these 8…..1 is deceased and will be contacted as per the 
deceased…we have yet to work out who is going to talk to the deceased. 
  The other 1 is an elderly lady in Carbonear who we know had bee tried on 
Tamoxifen.  We are going to contact the family doctor on this one.

So that includes the first 15.  Will keep you posted.  Pat

Patricia Pilgrim
Chief Operating Officer
Cancer Care, Quality and Risk Management
Eastern Health
c/o Room 1345, Level I, Health Sciences Centre
Prince Philip Drive
St. John's, NL   A1B 3V6

Telephone - 709-777-1306
Fax - 709-777-1347
E-mail - Pat.Pilgrim@easternhealth.ca
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